
Richard Williams <richard.williams@lacity.org>

Minimum wage
1 message

parogogoshian <parogogoshian@yahoo.com> Wed, Apr 1, 2015 at 7:06 PM
To: Richard.Williams@lacity.org

I am small business owner and I agree that the minimum wage increase, but I think the increase is to high in 
such a short time,if the cost of business goes up we have to increase prices, special in the food business, and 
all kind of services, also small and big manufacturingbusinesses will leave Los Angelesis India's I can go to the 
next stat with cheaper labor, i think the minimum wage increase should be done slower and it should be done at 
the state level, or better at the federal.
Thanks Para.

Sent from my T-Mobile 4G LTE Device
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